
Janet Baumann
Penobscot
LD 260
Re:  LD 260
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Honaorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee Judiciary
I appreciate being able to share my thoughts with this committee.  My name is Janet 
(Daksha) Baumann of Penobscot, ME.  I write to ask you all to support “Ought To 
Pass” on LD 260.  Govenor Mills recently stood up to the President and FOR all 
Maine residents.  Can you all work to ensure that ALL Maine residents will be treated
equitably under law.  This amendment should have been passed a long time ago.  
Thank you, Janet


